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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] New School Options
1 message

'Admin' via SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)
<cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Wed, May 8, 2024 at 4:42
PM

Reply-To: Admin <rcbturf@aol.com>
To: "cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

To whom it may concern I am in support of "Option E" proposal for

the Cape Elizabeth school building program.

Thank you,

R. Christian Beasle
1 Spoondrift Lane
Cape Elizabeth, ME. 04107

--
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